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                                                            Legal Notice 

 

Request for Proposals 

Chesnee Collection System Condition Assessment and System Rehabilitation Project 

Professional Services for Condition Assessment and Rehabilitation Recommendations Plan 

 

The Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District received funding for this project from the South 

Carolina Infrastructure Investment Program (SCIIP).  This federally funded Community Impact 

Grant will be administered by the South Carolina Rural Infrastructure Authority (RIA) using 

State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds received through the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). 

The District is seeking a qualified firm for the Chesnee Collection System Condition Assessment 

and System Rehabilitation Project. The objective of this phase of the project is to develop a 

strategic and economical repair and rehabilitation plan for the Chesnee collection system with a 

goal to execute this plan in a manner that maximizes the quantity of repair and rehabilitation with 

available funding. 

 

Proposals must be submitted to the Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District Asset Engineering 

Group located at 301 South Ave., Spartanburg, SC 29306 by July 28, 2023 at 2:00 PM EST. 

 

Information regarding the project may be obtained from Janet Hurley Cann, P. E., Asset 

Engineering Manager at the Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District. by phone at (864) 598-7285 or 

email jcann@spartanburgwater.org. 

 

In its sole discretion, the Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District reserves the right to accept or 

reject any and all proposals. 

 

It is the policy of the Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District that local Minority and Women 

Owned Enterprises (MWBE’s) shall be afforded the opportunity to participate fully in the overall 

procurement process of the Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District. This is an equal opportunity 

solicitation. 
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